

YONGE-EGLINTON CENTRE OPEN HOUSE

Tuesday, February 2nd, 2010 7:00 p.m. - 9:00 p.m. North Toronto Memorial Community Centre, 200 Eglinton Avenue West Multi-Purpose Room

Last year, RIOCAN submitted an application to the City to add five and seven storeys to the two office/residential towers on the north-west corner of Yonge and Eglinton. Their application also included a three-level enclosure over the open space fronting the Yonge-Eglinton Centre.

In response to community concerns regarding this application raised at the initial consultation meeting last June, a design charrette was held in November 2009. The design charrette provided the community, RIOCAN, City Planning staff, TTC staff and local Councillors an opportunity to share and discuss respective visions for the open space fronting the Centre and provide input on the issues raised by other aspects of the application.

Based on suggestions raised at the charrette, RIOCAN has revised their plans and submitted a new application to the City.

Please join us on February 2nd to review RIOCAN's revised plans for the Yonge-Eglinton Centre. Representatives from RIOCAN and City Planning staff will be in attendance to answer questions and take your comments.